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Security Committee  

• Convened after the San Bernardino County shooting 

• Composed of representatives from: 

• County Executive Office 

• Human Resources 

• District Attorney 

• General Services 

• Sheriff’s Office 

• Discussed and reviewed possible safety improvements 

• Developed short and long term recommendations 

 



Short Term Recommendations 

• Identification Badges – require ID badges be displayed 
inside County facilities 

• Training – complete Critical Incident Management (active 
shooter) Training 

• Local Alert (keyboard button/panic button) – pilot test 
of Lynx ePanic Button system in CEO office 

• Hotline – utilize the current Safety Hotline 

• Updates – communication of future actions to CEO and 
employees 

• Intranet – utilize internal website for safety information, 
tips and reminders 



Long Term Recommendations 

• County Facility Risk Assessments – General Services will 
evaluate vulnerability and prioritize projects and facilities 

• FY 2016-18 Adopted Budget includes $700,000 as initial 
funding to begin addressing countywide security 
vulnerabilities 

• Enhance security of staff processes and changes to work 
environments such as but not limited to: 

• Protective front entries 

• Additional audio and visual equipment 

• Ensuring adequate safety lighting around County facilities 

• Multiyear project and further reporting will be provided 
after analysis and completion of projects 



Recommended Actions 

a) Receive and file an update on proceedings and 
recommendations of the Security Committee; and 

b) Determine that the above action is not a project subject to 
CEQA review 


